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Dates for the Diary Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back after what we hope was an enjoyable and 
safe half-term break.  
 
As you may be aware from the media, the government has 
made further changes with regard to Covid restrictions. 
However, our school risk assessment continues to remain in 
place. We will update you as and when this changes. 
 
Continuing with the media, you are probably tracking events 
as they are happening in Eastern Europe. We plea with you 
that you support your children to make sense of anything that 
they may hear during this time. Our school staff are already 
supporting children who have approached us with questions 
about conflict. Just as we advised when we first heard about 
the coronavirus, children need a space to process what they 
hear and ask questions to make sense of the situation. We 
also recognise that several members of our school 
community have family and friends who live in Eastern 
Europe. Sensitivity is crucial at this time.  
 
Next week, we see the start of Lent. Lent is an old English 
word meaning 'lengthen'. Lent is observed in spring, when the 
days begin to get longer. It is a time for those of the Christian 
faith to remember Jesus's fasting in the desert. It is a time of 
giving things up and a test of self-discipline. 
 
Year Six will be testing themselves next week as they embark 
on Outdoor Week. We wish them a fantastic time and will 
track their progress throughout the week on Parenthub.  
 
Whatever you do this weekend, be safe, be happy and be 
kind.  
 

Selina Frazer & Michael Kaitell, 
Co-Headteachers 

Spring Term 2022 
 

Monday 28th February – Year 6 outdoor 
week 
Monday 28th February – Author visit and 
book signing after school 
Wednesday 2nd March – Yr3 Stone Age visit 
Thursday 3rd March – World Book Day 
(dress up) 
Thursday 3rd March – Change of dinner 
menu for World Book Day (see poster) 

Attendance Reminder 

 

Thrive School of Excellence 

 

Team Points Attendance 
 

TEAM POINTS 

 
Tigers 795 

 
Bears 735 

 
Wolves 605 

 
Sharks 718 

 
Komodo Dragon 1046 

 

Congratulations to ?? in Key Stage 1 who achieved ??% this 
week and to ?? in Key Stage 2 with ??% 
 

Class 
Attendance 

% 
Class 

Attendance 
% 

Class 
Attendance 

% 

RB 93.28 2M 90.91 4R 95.07 

RH 91.19 2T 93.46 5N 94.76 

RR 93.65 3D 95.84 5P 93.20 

1H 93.13 3G 95.90 5R 96.24 

1L 89.33 3T 94.27 6A 93.68 

1R 93.73 4E 95.83 6L 94.17 

2K 94.07 4G 96.54 6Y 90.01 

 



Parent Hub 

We would like all parents/carers to join us on Parent Hub.  

Parent Hub is a FREE app that helps keep you up to date with what’s going on at 
school. You’ll receive messages, pictures, documents and newsletters, all in one 
handy place. 

1. Download the Parent Hub app from your app store (iPhone or Android). 

2. Create yourself an account. 

3. Choose “Add a School” and enter: 

 @HuntersHallPS 

School Uniform 

School uniform can be purchased every Monday from 3:00-4:00pm in the dining 
hall. 
 

Uniform can also be purchased online: 
www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-category/schools-and-
clubs/hunters-hall-primary/  
 

Or  

Telephone: 01992 763679 
Email: info@schooluniformdirect.org.uk 

Dinner Menu Change – Thursday 3rd March 

 

http://www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-category/schools-and-clubs/hunters-hall-primary/
http://www.schooluniformdirect.org.uk/schools/product-category/schools-and-clubs/hunters-hall-primary/
mailto:info@schooluniformdirect.org.uk
https://www.parenthub.co.uk/


RockSteady 

 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents  

 

Call 0330 113 0330  

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/info-for-parents


Local Youth and Adult Dance & Fitness Classes 

 

Sandwich Filling Ideas 

  



Twosday - 22.2.22 

Thank you for helping us celebrate this exciting date. It was great to see all of your creative costumes. Well 
done to the winners of our costume competition. 
 
EYFS - Eric Constanciuc RR 
KS1 - Skye Gosby 2K 
KS2 - Jenson Sellick 4E 
 
There were lots of two-rific activities going on throughout the day and the children had lots of fun! 
 

                

 

          

 



     

           

         

   

 


